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Water supply development projects – customer feedback 

 
 

Resolved   
 
That the Committee 
 
1. Receives the report. 
 
2. Notes the contents. 
 
3. Notes that work is continuing to complete a consent application for a reduction in the 

residual flow at Kaitoke weir by June 2009. 
 
4. Notes that a recommendation on the water supply development projects, and their 

timing, will be provided to the Committee following consultation on the draft LTCCP 
and Regional Water Strategy. 

 
* The Parks, Forests and Utilities Committee is to disestablish on 1 March 2009, and its 

utilities and parks responsibilities transferred to the Regional Sustainability Committee. 
 


